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September Already!!??

It looks like I’m sitting in for Destry this month, newsletter 
wise.

There were quite a few good flying days in August and I 
hope many of you had opportunities to take advantage 
of them. 

Aside from the regular Tuesday night training and flying 
we have our annual Fun Fly, Open House and Swap on 
September 16. Speaking of pilot training, our Tuesday 
evening sessions officially end at the end of September.

Destry is hoping we can get a field work day in 
sometime soon, a notice will be sent out when that’s 
going to happen.

Stan Johnson

Club Dues 
By this time of the year we should have all our dues in hand.  If you are one of the holdouts that 
let it slip your mind, please send a check for $60.00 to Chuck Curtis at 119 W College St,  
Bozeman, MT  59715.  We have picked up a few new members this fall.  Our count of paid 
members is at 42.  Thanks for supporting your club.

Chuck Banta

Gallatin Eagles Upcoming Events:
September:

Pilot Training at field. Every Tuesday, 
5:00 PM - ? 

12, Tuesday, 7:15 PM, Meeting at the 
field. Come early, stay late 
for some flying!

16, Saturday, 9:00 AM - ? Fun Fly, 
Open House, Swap.

For more information on club events 
see our website: gallatineagles.org/
calendar

Cleaning House!
I am working on cleaning out my house and 
shop. If anyone needs anything, give me a 
call I may have it.

Chuck Curtis

https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
https://www.gallatineagles.org/calendar
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Club Officers for 2023

President Destry Jacobs 581-4374
Vice President Larry Nelson 599-4222
Safety Officer Ron Banta               600-6846
Events Coordinator & 

Webmaster Brian Westberg 580-3834
Secretary / Treasurer Chuck Curtis 539-7863
Membership Coordinator Chuck Banta 585-1225
Newsletter Editor Stan Johnson 585-7541

*Items for newsletter, please email to: 
sjohnson825@msn.com

mailto:sjohnson825@msn.com

